David Kyle Miller
2226 Good Hope Road, SE, Washington, DC 20020 . email:
dkylemiller@gmail.com

March 12, 2018

Mr. Anthony J. Hood
Chairperson

DC Zoning Commission

441 4* Street, NW, Suite 200S
Washington, DC 20001

Re: Self-Storage Facility - Case #17-17
Dear Chairperson Hood:

I am writing this letter of support for the purposed self-storage facility, to be located at
1401 22™ Street, SE, Washington, DC 20020. | think it is an excellent idea to open a
storage facility in this area. As a recent purchaser of a home on Good Hope Road, SE,
this is the type of facility that would be useful to me and convenient because of its
location.

There are not any storage facilities in this area, and with the number of people moving
to the District of Columbia and, especially East of the Anacostia River, this facility would
be a welcomed addition, to the community. In addition, this self-storage facility would
give DC residents a place that is close to where they live instead of being forced to
travel to Maryland or Virginia to attain storage space.

It is my understanding that there has been an attempt to rezone the property to prevent
Pal DC Storage, LLC from building a self-storage facility. Further, it is also my
understanding that the company has purchased square 5564 and lot 0812 and received
the permit to build their facility on Square 5564 and Lot 0812. If this company has
received the necessary permit to build their facility, it would only be fair to allow them to
proceed with their project.

In closing, | want to take this opportunity to, again, offer my support for this proposed
self-storage facility, to be located at 1401 22~ Street, SE. This facility is needed in the
community and | would personally use it to store my property.

Sincerely,

David Kyle Miller
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